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Republic of tk)]? Philippines
Bepartment of Ehucation

Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 4}& » S. 2022

July 08, 2022

To:

% o
% Y
Priigion o ®

MONTH (NDRM)

Division DRRM Coordinator
School DRRM Coordinators

In reference to the invitation from CITY DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT
COUNCIL of Digos City headed by Samuel J. Miralles Officer-in-Charge. The office Celebrates
the National Disaster Resilience Month this July with the Theme- "Sambayanang Pilipino,
Nagkakaisa tungo sa Katatagan at Maunjag na Kinabukasan”,

All teaching personnel involved in the NDRM shall be entitled to one (1) day of service credits
pursuant to DepEd Order No. 53,s.2003

For information and compliance.
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CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintendent
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8Y:

City Division Schools Superintendent

Thru: JAYSON T, CARDINES
PDO II, Division DRRM Coordinator

Dear Superintendent Epe,

The office celebrates the National Disaster Resilience Month in July with the theme:

“Sambayanang Pilipino, Nagkakaisa tungo sa Katatagan at Maunlad na
Kinabukasan”,

One of the activities for the month-long celebration is the Open House Event on July 8,
09:00am until 04:00pm. The event will showcase the présentation of rescye equipment
functions and ambulance operation. Additionally, there be an orientation on Local Disaster Risk
Reduction and Management (DRRM).

In line with this, we are inviting your SDRRM ¢ inators to look and learn about our passion
of saving lives through disaster prevention and mitigation, disaster Preparedness, disaster
response, disaster rehabilitation and recovery. Further, we would as well like to hear abouyt
their experiences of the 2019 earthquakes and 2020 flooding in our City.

We are pleased to have You join us for the event.

Sincerely yours, .

Officer-in-Charge




